

Department of Planning and Environment

Our ref: DOC22/628559 Date: 21 July 2022

Ingrid Berzins

Infrastructure Assessment

Email: ingrid.berzins@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ingrid,

Subject: Wollongong Private Hospital Expansion (SSD30240120)

I write to you in response to your request for input on the abovementioned major project.

We note that our department issued a BDAR Waiver in March 2022 and therefore we have no additional comments on the proposal.

If you have any questions about this advice, please do not hesitate to contact Dan Robson on Daniel.robson@environment.nsw.gov.au or 4224 4185.

Yours sincerely

- dily

Chris Page

Senior Team Leader, Planning (Illawarra) South East Division Biodiversity & Conservation Division